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Tirana, March 20, 2025 

Press Release 

The judicial review of the appeal against decision No. 762 /2024, initiated at the Appeal Chamber, 

concerning the assessee Mr. Afrim Shehu, who previously served as a prosecutor at Durrës Judicial 

District Court, and currently holds the position of prosecutor at the Prosecution Office of the First 

Instance Court of General Jurisdiction in Tirana. 

During the attendance verification, the presiding judge informed the parties that the Head of the 

Special Prosecution Office, Mr. Altin Dumani, had submitted a written request to the Appeal 

Chamber seeking an adjournment of the hearing due to objective reasons that prevented his 

participation today. 

Under these circumstances, and after considering the assessee’s position on the request, the 

presiding judge ruled to adjourn the hearing on April 2, 2025, at 1:00 PM. 

The appeal is published on the official SPAK website, in the "Re-evaluation Process" section: 

https://spak.gov.al/ 

The Head of the Special Prosecution against Corruption and Organized Crime, in accordance with 

Article 179/b, paragraph 8 of the Constitution of the Republic of Albania, has been exercising the 

powers of the Public Commissioners as of 1 January 2025. 

https://spak.gov.al/

